August 27, 2021

MeANS Community,

| am writing to share our recent decisions regarding safety protocols for the opening of school. | have
recorded a video to do so in a more personal manner. The video link can be found here:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Jj hVLzEnyY

More information about pool testing will be shared at our New Family Orientation on Monday, August
30 for new students and will be sent home with returning students on Friday, September 3™,

I am looking forward to the upcoming year and feel confident that we can provide the engaging MeANS
experience our students and families deserve while remaining safe.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
l

Matt Newberg
Head of School
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